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Comments: It is beholden to the Forest Service to protect the natural resources placed under its domain as these
are public lands . We are the overseers in these cases. And we cannot oversee anything, examine or question
or applaud decisions made without public review. The use of renewals of leases and contracts without the
publication of the application and the needed EIS statement on the impact of the intended lease or contract, is
the absolute minimum needed for such review. In the situation we at BEA are concerned about, there is no
capacity for review and it begs the question: what is being hidden? In this age of rampant distrust of government
agencies and government actions, this is the exact wrong thing to do. You MUST NOT renew anyone for
anything to be conducted in a Wilderness area without there being some explanation of how activities could harm
the precious Wilderness this commercial organization is planning on using. The Forest Service sadly, has a long
history of being in close alliance with commercial operations and entire industries and have allowed significant
damage to the resources under your care, along with orchestrating events that became monumental losses for
the American Taxpayer. This cannot be allowed to happen again. Your reputation is not stellar; it is incumbent on
your agency to make sure you don't make mistakes like that again. Do NOT do make renewals in the Bob, or
anywhere else, unless the commercial operator provide all information, and specific details regarding the nature,
the extent of their operation, and what kind of impact it will have. These lands are ours, not yours, not any
business, not any industry. Ours.



